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26 November 2024  
PFA Breakfast with Santa  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
It was with some sadness that we must inform you that due to staffing we are unable to hold a Santa’s 
Grotto at this year’s Christmas Fayre.  This is due to the hard work this takes to set up, dismantle and the 
staff needed at the event.  
  
However, we have come up with an alternative that we think you will be delighted with and are sure you 
will want to support us with this new venture.   
  
We will be holding a ‘Breakfast with Santa’ event for learners in Reception to Year 6. This is to take place 
on Monday 9 December at 8.00am in the main hall. Entrance will be via the Year 2 (Mr Thorp) Classroom 
10, and learners will be registered. Unfortunately, due to time constraints there will be no entrance after 
8.15am. Once breakfast has finished, learners will go straight to their classrooms. Please also note that 
entrance to the school for this event is via Winthorpe Road only.  
  
Learners will get the chance to meet Santa and leave with a gift after enjoying a small breakfast and a 
drink. The cost of this is £3.00 this is to be paid in cash at the door on arrival.  
  
Any questions please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Adams, Mrs Smith, Mrs Holmes or Mrs Wells, or 
email pfa@hessleacademy.com  
  
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs M Adams 

PFA Chair 
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